
 

 

 

 

 

 

5th January 2023 

Dear Parents/carers 

As you already know our topic this term is ‘Superheroes’ and we will be busy learning about the 

skills that superheroes need to save the world!   

On Friday 10th February we will be having a superhero day when our superhero training will be 

complete.  For this day we would like all of the children to dress up as superheroes.   

The children will be designing and creating their own superhero in class, choosing their name 

such as Miss Holmes being ‘Heroic Holmes’. We would love to see original superhero costumes 

that the children have been involved in designing and making. We will be making their superhero 

badges in school to send home to then attach to their costumes (please no pins). The costume 

can be as you please eg: you could wear your school uniform with a cape and badge, you could 

wear a superhero costume with a cape & badge or you could wear non-school uniform with a cape 

and badge. However, if they chose to come as their favourite superhero that is fine too.  

The children will need to come to school dressed as their superhero. Please bring everything 

else to school as normal on the superhero day such as book bags/lunch etc.   

If you have any questions or problems sourcing an outfit please ask prior to the day. Please also 

look on Tapestry for some pictures of previous children’s costume designs.  

 

Thank you very much,  

Miss Holmes, Mrs Cody, Mrs McRobert 


